
 
            

 
 
 
 

 
  
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Invitation  
 

19th February 2019 
15.30h – 17.00h 

 
University of Amsterdam, 

Roeterseiland Campus, 
 REC E0.03 

 
 
 

Engaging boys & men 
 in promoting  
gender equality 

It is with pleasure that Girls Not Brides the 
Netherlands and Share-Net invite you to this year’s 
first Lecture Series on child marriage. This lecture 
will take place on the 19th of February 2018 in 
Amsterdam.   
 
A panel of three researchers who have recently 
returned from collecting data in Ethiopia, Nepal 
and Pakistan will present preliminary research 
findings. The three pieces of research explore the 
roles of men and boys in (preventing) early 
marriage, taking different angles to explore:  
 

1) How engaging men and boys in programs 
affects their ideas of gender equality in 
relationships,  
2) How (changing) understandings of 
masculinities affect expectations of 
responsibilities in (early) marriage, and  
3) How boys and young men experience 
early marriage themselves.  

 
The presentations will be followed by a discussion 
with the audience. 
 
Places are limited! RVSP before the 12th of 
February by using this link and share with your 
colleagues. In case you cannot attend due to 
unexpected circumstances, we would kindly ask 
you to let us know a week before the event. In this 
way we can give your place to people on the 
waiting list. 
 
 

Please RSVP via the following link before 
the 12th of February .  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfkqYvYarJItDQjG7qr1m-HC9gVYJe8ikMTijbSJ_8tYtPJ1Q/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfkqYvYarJItDQjG7qr1m-HC9gVYJe8ikMTijbSJ_8tYtPJ1Q/viewform?usp=sf_link

